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17th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I wanted to remind you all parents, in receipt of certain benefits, might be entitled to Free 
School Meals based on a low income. Even if your child only has the occasional school meal, 
I would urge you to apply if you think you may be entitled. 
 
I have attached a copy of the Free School Meal application with this letter, which provides 
more information; you can also apply online using the link below  
https://fiso.norfolk.gov.uk/synergy/neo/Enquiries/Citizen/FreeSchoolMeals.aspx  
If your circumstances change this link is always on the Newsletters sent home, and past 
issues are available on our website. 
 
I also wanted to remind all parents that any lunch money owing should be paid in full at the 
end of each week; you can also add a credit to your child’s meal account ready for the 
following week.  We do have a strict Trust policy for school meal payments and the 
procedures that we need to follow if monies are owed, I have detailed this below for your 
information. 
 
Parents who owe one week’s dinner money will be contacted by the school at the end of the 
week and asked to pay the outstanding debt by the following week. 
 
Parents who owe two weeks’ dinner money will be contacted by the school at the end of the 
second week and informed that their child will need to bring packed lunches from the start 
of the following week unless the parent makes an arrangement with the school to repay the 
debt.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions or concerns or are having 
problems accessing ParentPay, please speak to Denise Bridge in the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Louise Jackson. 
Executive Headteacher. 
 

HEACHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL 
College Drive, Heacham, PE31 7EJ 

TEL: 01485 571013   
 

office@heachamjunior.co.uk 
www.heachamjunior.co.uk 
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